3rd October 2024
Dear Parents/Carers,
We have had a lovely week learning about the story of Creation, talking about people and places that make us happy and we have been designing our Christmas cards to send off for the school fundraising event. We will receive order forms from the company once the designs have been processed.
In maths we have been practising counting objects slowly and carefully and finding the missing numbers in a sequence.
Next week we will be reading books that make us happy so please send in your child’s favourite book for us to read at the end of each day.  Next Friday the children will receive the nasal flu vaccine.

The links for the sounds we have learned this week are as follows if you would like to reinforce them at home. I have also added a blending session if you would like to use it.  I have attached a letter formation sheet to this email so that you can reinforce the correct letter formation phrases at home. 
b
https://schools.ruthmiskin.com/training/view/OZp0anrE/lQdnbmAl 
f
https://schools.ruthmiskin.com/training/view/m1IRGDME/wQhWVkxw  

e
https://schools.ruthmiskin.com/training/view/emzHn15F/rDx3CJst 
l

https://schools.ruthmiskin.com/training/view/RAVjIoST/WhJ4xbHd 
Learning to blend at home – session 1
https://schools.ruthmiskin.com/training/view/Mb6nsw9w/UF5ZqVm2  

These links are valid until January 15th.

Next week we will be making a model of a friend’s face using clay and natural materials.  If you are out and about this weekend and you stumble across any acorns, conkers, pine cones, sycamore wings, autumn leaves and anything else that would be a good addition to a clay face we would be very grateful if you would bring them in! (no nuts though please).  We will also use them to enhance our learning in maths and our small world area.

Please remember that we have an open-door policy in St Brides, so if you have any queries or concerns, please come and see us.
Thank you for your support and have a lovely weekend! 
Best Wishes,
Mrs Chapman and Miss Hopkins
